
 

 
 
FRESHMAN 
ORIENTATION 
We are excited to welcome our new freshman class to John Bartram High 

School. You and your family are invited to Freshman Orientation on 

August 23, 2018 from 10am-12pm.  You will meet our new ninth grade 

Assistant Principal, Ms. Howard, tour the school, review your schedule 

and receive your ID.  

 

Upperclassmen 

ID’s (10th, 11th, 12th) 

Tenth, Eleventh, and Twelfth grade students should report to 

school on the following days to receive your ID: 

10th graders – Aug 23rd – 1-3pm 

11th & 12th graders – Aug 24th – 10am-1pm 

 

 

First day of 

school is 

August 27th 

 

Breakfast begins 

at 7:30am 

You Have Room 

for Another One 

Here! 

John Bartram High 

School  

2401 S. 67th Street  

Philadelphia, PA  19142 

Phone: (215) 492-6450 

     

 
 

 


